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Welcome to the 4th edition of our monthly newsletter 

Need to get in touch with us? Your contacts at Laing O’Rourke are Luke Mitchell and Claire Brough. 
You can email Luke at LMitchell@laingorourke.com or Claire on CBrough@laingorourke.com 
 
(Information regarding bus stop and pedestrian crossing location changes is available on request). 

November on the A453 urban section 
Here’s an update from us to make you aware of some of the upcoming works.  

(These works are subject to change due to weather conditions.) 

Crusader Roundabout  
Works at Crusader roundabout will be 
ongoing until the end of November 
2014.  

 Night time works will be taking 
place during this month to surface 
the footpaths and the build-ups to 
the roundabout. 

 Final surfacing works on the 
roundabout due to finish by the 
end of this 
month! 

Green Lane 
Junction 
Works at 
Green Lane 
Junction are 
planned for 
completion  
February 2015. Works are currently 
ongoing through November and De-
cember to various locations within the 
junction. 
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 Traffic is planned to be 
switched onto the newly com-
pleted side of the road on the 
night of the 14th November, 
after which works will com-
mence to improve the ‘old’ 
road. 

Farnborough Road Junction  

 Road surfacing during the night 
will be ongoing in early Novem-
ber in order to achieve a Traffic 
Switch through the junction on 
14th November. 

 Traffic alignment will change 
after the 14th November switch, 
the new alignment is the first 
stage of the permanent design.  

 Anticipated completion date is 
March 
2015. 

 

For weekly updates: see our ‘journey 
impact page’ for the A453 Widening 
Scheme on the Highways Agency’s 
website at highways.gov.uk  

Environment 
win! 

We’ve been pretty keen 
on our recycling! Every 
month, we’ve diverted 
between 95-99% of our 
waste away from landfill 
sites, which means oth-
ers can re-use/ recycle 
our materials and we’re 
keeping the planet 
cleaner. 
Picture: Nottingham Post 

Win for Clifton! 
At the end of September, we held a Fun Run on the new A453!! The 
day featured bouncy castles, face painting, a DJ, novelty stalls, food 
and a 1 mile fun run along a newly completed stretch of the A453.  
The results are now in and we can tell you we raised a fantastic 
£1084 for Nottingham Hospitals Trust and Clifton Community Events 
as well as giving those who attended a great day out! 

Our open surgeries 
are an opportunity for 
you to meet a few of 
our team members, 
see the project plans 
and raise any ques-
tions or concerns. 

Your next ‘Meet the 
Team’ day is: 

 
Wed 12th Nov 

 
10am-12pm: Clifton 

Green Village Hall 
1pm -3pm: Clifton        

Cornerstone 
5pm -7pm: Clifton 
Green Village Hall 

Meet the Team 

Picture: Nottingham Post 
Running, walking or scooting: 
a unique chance to run down 
the new carriageway! 


